
The Town of Washington is hosting an Open House to discuss 
and collect public input on future hospitality uses within the 
town, in preparation for a town-wide survey to be distributed 

later this spring.

Millbrook Village Firehouse
20 Front Street, Millbrook, NY

Friday, February 25th, 2022
3:00pm - 7:00pm

Where: 

When: 

Town of Washington
Open House 

The Town of Washington Comprehensive Plan Review Committee is leading a planning effort 
to determine if the 2015 Comprehensive Plan should be amended to include and permit 

expansion of new hospitality development such as Hotels, Motels, Bed & Breakfasts, Inns, 
Farm-stays, Glamping sites and Short-term rentals (e.g. Airbnb) within the town.

This work is being conducted by our independent planning consultant team, who will be 
facilitating the open house to discuss the overall planning effort and lead people through a 
series of exercises designed to collect input.  Attendees will be invited to meander through 
a series of different activity stations separated around the Center to review materials, learn 
about the planning effort and provide their input on community vision topics. Consultant 

team members will also be on hand to answer questions and discuss ideas. While the format 
of this open house is designed to enable safe social-distancing, attendees will still be asked to 

wear a mask.

Please join us anytime between 3pm and 7pm to meet our planning consultants and learn 
more about this important community discussion. 

We look forward to seeing you!

PUBLIC MEETINGPUBLIC MEETING

For more information, contact:  CompPlan@washingtonny.org
www.washingtonny.org/boards-commissions-committees/comprehensive-plan-review          


